Bradford Historical Society P.O. Box 551 Bradford, NH 03221 603-938-6075



October 29, 2015

Harry Wright Bradford Board of Selectmen Bradford NH 03221

Dear Harry,

Since you were among those in attendance at our annual meeting on Wednesday, October 28, 2015, you witnessed the meeting's strong and unanimous endorsement of current efforts to restore Bradford's Town Hall. In fact, somewhere in someone's files is a letter to that effect from the Trustees when the issue first came up some years ago.

It goes without saying that we remain at your service, though in terms of this project without knowing quite how beyond, as you suggested, getting out the vote and seeing that everyone has rides. Please let us know if we can help further.

Sincerely,

Thomas Rodd, Jr.

President, Bradford Historical Society